OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, BOLANGIR FOREST DIVISION
NEAR HEADPOST OFFICE, PIN-767001, PH-06652-232948, FAX-06652-232948
Email-dfobalangir@gmail.com

Letter No. %ﬁ#,g /4F-Misc.
Dated, Bolangir' the {t-h November'2020.

To,
The Executive Engineer(R & B)
Bolangir Division.

Sub Diversion of 11.371 ha. of forest land for construction of Bye-pass road of NH-26 near
Bolangir town.

Ref Your Proposal No.FP/OR/Others/7344/2014.

Sir,

In inviting a reference to the subject cited above, it is to intimate you that, after scrutiny

of your proposal the following shortcomings are noticed.

1. The Compensatory Afforestation scheme in KML file has not yet submitted.
2. The Tree Enumeration of forest land 11.371 ha. has to be submitted.

Therefore you are requested to comply to the above deficiencies at the earliest for

further processing of the forest diversion proposal.

QDivision orest Officer
\,Bolangir Forest Division



